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‘Holden School
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MON: Teriyaki
Peaches & Milk!
TUES: French Toast Sticks, Hash Brown, Sausage,
Yogurt w/ Blueberries & Milk

WED: Cheeseburger, Broccoli w/Ranch, Chips,
Strawberry Cup & Milk

THURS: Pepperoni, Bacon or Cheese Pizza, Pasta
Salad, Trail Mix,Fruit & Milk

I
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Cereal, Yogurt, Homemade Muffins or Sweet Bread,
Fresh Fruit & Milk

I

I
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Chicken Dippers, Rice, Peas,

Dec 14-School Board Meeting-Holbrook @ 6:30 (If

Needed)

Dec 23-Jan 4-Winter Break
!

|
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Jude Buchanan
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89C:8@-=...Tysen York, Mrs. Nadeau’s Class, Hazel
Armell, Addy Chase, Kaden Kennedy, Jade Austin,
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! | realized this week that our elementary
schools would be having their “Winter Concerts” this
week if things were like they have been in the past. |
miss many things, but most of all not hearing the
wonderful holiday music being sung and instruments
playing by our students rises to the “top of my list"®

| believe our goal has been reached for the

Santa’s EIf Fund and now Holden students are
reaching for $200 they told me. Yeah!! Grade 4 for
this generous outreach, this will allow us to buy
meals for these families for the holiday as well.
! | do believe winter is starting to settle in at
RSU#63 and the temperatures are dropping rapidly.
Please remember to send in your child/ren to school
with proper attire.(boots,hats,mitten,ski-pants, jacket
and whatever else may keep them warm and
comfortable)

Next week will mark the 3™ week our
specialists have had their “in person” classes and all
has been going great. Our plan is to keep the 3
week rotation going in the new year if we are all
green. My favorite color is “Green” at this point that
is for sure©

Mr. Spencer

gﬁemember to read to your
;had dai.iv and Pmcktce those math
acks!!
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Congratulations to Lynne Dougherty from Ms.
Bedore’s class. Her name was chosen from the
returned newsletter incentive coupons. A gift was

received from the office.

Student
Name:

Parent
Signature:

We appreciate you taking the time to read the

newsletter. Please sing and return this coupon by

Thursday, Dec 17™. If you prefer not to print this

coupon, please sign any slip of paper saying you read

the newsletter and return it to school.!
!

I*+ $.01*/+/41% !

Any questions about bus routes or pick up times
can be answered by our Transportation Director,

Jake Morgan @ 561-9238.
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The cold weather has arrived and we need our students
to come to school dressed for the cold. Please make
sure your child has a winter jacket, mittens, and a hat
for going outside to recess and occasionally PE. When
the snow begins to fly students will need to have boots
on or will have to stay on the pavement during their
recess.

éﬁi. ﬁﬁﬂf
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gg94386330 www.gograph.com
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Hello Parents/Guardians, and Remote Students of Eddington School and Holden School!

| wanted to officially introduce myself to those parents and students who do not already know me and
to let you all know that | will be the Remote help/tutor for Eddington School and Holden School.

A little background...| have been at Holden School for the last three years as the Math Support
Specialist. | have a degree in Psychology and have been an Educational Technician Il for about 30
years (Dedham School, Hampden, Orrington), Regular and Special Education Classrooms, large
group instruction, small group instruction, Resource Room and Composite Room, PreK-8th grade in
ALL subject areas.
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I look forward to meeting you and 'seeing' you all soon and helping you through this 2020-2021 school
year! We got this...together!

~ o~
S

Also, please feel free to email me anytime if you need anything.

BN 4

—
Ms.(Shelly) Miller emailMs.(Shelly) Miller




INFORMATION
FOR PARENTS

IF YOUR FAMILY LIVES IN ANY OF
THE FOLLOWING SITUATIONS:

In a shelter

K2
0‘0

In a motel or campground due to the lack of an alternative adequate accommodation
In a car, park, abandoned building, or bus or train station
<

Doubled up with other people due to loss of housing or economic hardship

9% 142$$/5)6,'42./7%,8' () *' ") /.3*'3$H'4, 16) .8".6281") 87 #4$8 , 48.$81""87 , Wa2,'
3,7,%)/' 5 4<.88,*5=, 84$'>440

Your eligible children have the right to:
I SHFHUYHDBISSURSIHADEGMEHX FDWLRQ

t (QURYCFKRAP® HG LMW HID D F NGARBX P HIRUWP DBITX LU H G
IRHQUROOPHQW

1 (Q URYOFK RORYIB W WHHOBY X/ KM MM-F K RIPDOV K®I W M GGFRGE X P H Q W

1 (Q URWKIHR AMIF& RRB® R Q W D ¥ X\FH V& INEK RRRFOU L M. RMHF KRR O
W KBW W HRGHHEEH U P D Q K R YAWARWEB/ KVH- K RLRZK L FAKK B M U®BID V W
HQUR QOMKE®WR XSUH I HUBQ@EBEWHDVLEOH

, IW KVH K RERLOY VEE B IOAL\VMWKRMAF K R R BV H O H®\RLY®V KBHH V W
L QW HRAIRXEK L O GNKHMIBGL V VP X VSR Y\IRGEL VDR U L W W H Q
H[SODQRBRWVWHRRY LWQBQIRWRPR AR XUL IWBRS S HIVGHFLVLR

¥ SHFHALYE QV S RUB/QIBWRRKH K RRRFOU L LA RXU H T X WY WV

¥ 5HF HLGE XF D WIHRWYDERHP\S D U\ W/ & RS/UHR Y WVERMEKHNUX G H Q W\
DFFRU®WEIXBEKL O GQHIDRE V

Cot— L Z<kTt st —" .S« Zt fe of> f tZ<%o<,ZFa& ...'e—f..— =St Z'...{
ST Q)+, )=) DA 02,5, YIS O+, T HHSII") -) [)+, BBH*ST 44, 14288/5)6,'42./7%, 8)

Local Liaison State Coordinator

National Center for
Homeless Education
at SERVE

If you need further assistance with your children’s educational needs,
contact the National Center for Homeless Education:

1-800-308-2145 » homeless@serve.org » www.serve.org/nche



: HOLBROOK
BASKETBALL CLUB

Registration

Registration Information
Register Online! Go to holbrookbasketball.website.sportssignup.com

At this time Holbrook Basketball club will be taking registrations for a potential 2020-
2021 travel basketball season. The status of the winter sports season, including travel
basketball, is uncertain at this time but we would like to start taking registrations to
get a feel for what interest level there is in our community and how many potential
teams we may have if travel basketball is a ‘go’. If you would be interested in playing
this season, please register at http://holbrookbasketball.website.sportssignup.com

We will not be accepting registration fees at this time. Fees will only be due if and
when we are given the okay to play.

Go Holbrook!

Travel is a competitive league

If you have any questions please call: Dave Lakeman — 949-7477 or Kim Higgins — 518-697-9293
For more information about the Holbrook Basketball Club, please visit our Facebook page at:
www.facebook.com/HolbrookBasketballClub
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